
 
 
Dear Cresthaven Families, 
 
Cresthaven Academy Charter School qualified for the Title I Schoolwide Assistance Program for the 
2020-2021 school year.  Title I is a federal grant program that provides financial assistance to schools in 
an effort to provide all children with a fair and equal opportunity to a high-quality education and to 
assist scholars in achieving the state’s academic standards.   
 
In accepting these federal funds for the 2020-2021 school year, Cresthaven Academy Charter School 
agrees to comply with all state and federal requirements related to the development, implementation, 
and evaluation of the program. 
 
Cresthaven Academy’s Title I program funds the following initiatives: 

• Summer and Saturday instruction 
• Literacy professional development for teachers 
• Additional classroom libraries 
• Paraprofessional 

 
For more information about Cresthaven Academy Charter School’s Title I program, please contact 
Monica Villafuerte at 908-756-1234. 
 
Regards, 
 

Monica Villafuerte 


